
The Executive Office and European Economic and Social Committee briefs the 
Consular Corps for Northern Ireland 

 
14 May 2018 
  
Belfast, NORTHERN IRELAND: Officials from the Northern Ireland Executive Office and 
European Economic and Social Committee briefed Members of the Consular  
Corps/Association of Northern Ireland (CA-NI) today at the Crowne Plaza with a discussion 
around BREXIT. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Centre (L-R):  Dr Andrew McCormick - Director General, International Relations (TEO); Jane 
Morrice - European Economic and Social Committee with the Executive and Members of the 

Consular Corps for Northern Ireland 


